
  

  

Resignation of Steven Carden, General Manager, PGG Wrightson Seeds Australia 

PGG Wrightson advises that Steven Carden, General Manager, PGG Wrightson Seeds Australia, has 
resigned from his role effective mid-July.  

Steven leaves to take up the position of CEO of Landcorp Farming Ltd; New Zealand’s largest farming 
operation. 

Steven has been with PGG Wrightson since 2008 and has been responsible for the Australian Seed 
business since 2010.  During his time in Australia he has managed the acquisition and integration of a 
number of businesses while confronting some challenging climatic and market conditions.  

Group General Manager, AgriTech, John McKenzie will be acting manager of the Australian business until 
a replacement is appointed. 

For more information, please contact: 

George Gould, Managing Director | +64 21 220 2342 

Email: Corporate Communications | info@pggwrightson.co.nz 


